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REMINDERS 

 
Fri 25th Oct 

World Teachers Day 
 

Wed 30th Oct- Fri 1st Nov 

2025 Foundation  
transition sessions 

 
Fri 1st Nov 

Casey 360 Bus 
 

Tues 5th Nov 
Melb Cup Day 

 
Mon 11th Nov 
Yr1 excursion 

Botanical Gardens 
 

Wed 13th Oct- Fri 15th Nov 

2025 Foundation  
transition sessions 

 
Fri 15th Nov 

Junior Athletics Day 
Foundation - Yr3 

 
Mon 11th Nov 
Yr1 excursion 

Botanical Gardens 
 

Wed 20th Nov 
Deaf Sports Day 

 
Tues 19th - Fri 22nd Nov 

HPV Maryborough 
 

Mon 25th - Fri 29th Nov 
Book Fair 

 
Mon 25th Nov 

Foundation & Yr1  
Swimming commences 
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Term 4 
It has been an incredibly busy start to our final term for the year.  
I would like to congratulate all of the students and staff for the calm and orderly 
way Term 4 has commenced! 
Last week we hosted approximately 50 Principal Class personnel from local 
schools who complimented the school on how wonderful our grounds looked 
(thanks Mark), how calm and settled our classrooms were and how well the  
students engaged with their teachers in completing their literacy work (thanks 
teachers and students)! 
 

Future Foundation Students 
Our Future Foundation students have now commenced their transition program. 
It has been lovely seeing all of the children arriving with huge smiles on their 
faces ready for the excitement of starting school! 
 

4 values 
Our school values - Safe, Respect, Inspire and Courage are important school 
values, but they are equally important to be reinforced at home as well.  
Working together, we can support our children to become great citizens.       
Respect is the value that we are constantly reinforcing to our children and in 
particular our older students - respecting themselves, their friends, their parents 
and staff. I encourage you to talk to your children about these values and   
reinforce their importance both at home and school. 
 

School Uniform 
Please remember that students are expected to follow the school uniform policy 
at all times. Since returning from my leave, I have noticed  some students not in 
full uniform, bike shorts are appearing again which do not meet requirements 
and also hair longer than shoulder length which must be tied back. Thank you 
for your support! 
 

School Carnival 
A saviour has come to the rescue… in fact 3 parents have made a team to  
coordinate our Carnival for next year, thank you! Put the date in your  
Calendar -Sunday 30th March 
 

Moonlit Sanctuary 
Our current Foundation students had an awesome time on their first excursion 
to Moonlit Sanctuary. I had so many children excitedly telling me about all of the 
animals that they saw….it sounds like it was a great day! 
 

2025 Planning 
Thank you to all of the parents who have sent in any important information  
regarding placements of children for 2025. These will be considered along with 
all of the data and information that we have to make our class groupings.  
This is an exhaustive process that takes many weeks. From today, (Friday 25th 
October) no further correspondence will be accepted as it will negatively impact 
our timeline to make further changes due to late requests.   

Simon 



 
 













Join the Mighty Dales 2025!  
Do you want to be part of a community? Are you passionate about  
football and looking for a fun, family-friendly environment to play, 
learn, and grow? Then the Pearcedale Baxter Junior Football Club is 
for you! Our Family Football Club is the perfect place for players of all 
ages and skill levels! Whether you’re a seasoned player or just  
starting out, we  
welcome everyone who loves the game. Bring your family and enjoy: 
• Professional coaching 
• Exciting matches and friendly tournaments  
• A supportive community for kids, teens, and adults  
• Fun events and family days  
No matter your age or experience, you’re part of the family here!  
Come be a part of the action and make memories both on and off the 
field. We offer teams for all age groups for boys and girls - under 8’s 
through to under 17’s and under 18’s girls team. 
New players can send through an expression of interest to  
registrar@pbjf.au  Let’s kick off season 2025 together! 

mailto:registrar@pbjf.au

